
Quantico Shooting Club  

Annual Membership 
Meeting 

April 20th 2019  
  
WTBn Class room   
Meeting called by:President, Mark Drinkwater 
Note taker: Secretary, David Dix 
Attendees: Members 58  Sign-
up sheet: Copy in office 

Agenda  
Call to Order: 0805 

▪   President opening report 
o   Range Training Area  
o   Eastern Armed Forces Memorial Match 
o   Range Utilization Rate. QSC range cancelations have become an 

issue. 
Yearly Board Member reports. 

▪   Vice President, Spencer Doll, Nothing to report 
▪   Member at large report. MALs job is to ask the hard questions, can we afford 

it, does it make sense. And that’s what MAL has done. Requested club 
memebrs step up and volunteer 

▪   Treasurers report. Reported club finances are fine. Trap house under way 
and financed. Steel will be purchased as well as a lab radar for club use. 

▪   Club Coordinator report; RTB plans well under way and looks to be on track 
to be a great competition 

▪   Operations Officer, Reminder to RSO’s on Calendar utilization.  
▪   Commander WTBN Colonel Howard Hall; Not in attendance  
▪   Audit Committee,  
▪   Secretary, Read prior meeting minutes and motion was passed to accept into 

record  
▪   Old Business: No old business, Dave Sisson was not in attendance due to 
ill health, his bylaw changes will be heard at next regular meeting. 
▪   New Business: Chris Colelli brought up R1 SOPs, Specifically ear and eye 
pro, ammunition and steel targets his questions were tabled and will be answered at 
the July meeting.. David Dix made a motion to change bylaws allowing members to 
purchase up to $500 dollars without Board approval. Discussion was had and tabled 
to next meeting. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 0947 


